
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Lewisville, Idaho will hold a public hearing for 

consideration of a proposed Amendment to the FY 2025 Budget. The hearing will be held at the 

Lewisville Community Center 3451 East 480 North, Lewisville, Idaho on Wednesday, September 10, 

2025 at 7:00 p.m.  The proposed amendment reflects the increase to the 2025 FY Amended Annual 

Budget of $299,737 for grant receipts as follows: 

  

 CARRY FORWARD LHTAC Children Pedestrian Safety Grant      45,880 

 INVESTMENT INTEREST            8,000 

FY 2025 Adopted Amended Budget        245,857  

Proposed Amended Budget Revenue for FY 2025    $299,737   

  

Additional Expenditures 

  LHTAC Children Pedestrian Safety Grant        53,880 

  FY2025 Adopted Amended Expenditures     245,857 

 Proposed Amended Budget Expenditures for FY 2023    $299,737 

 

At said hearing any interested person may appear and show cause why such proposed Appropriations 

Ordinance Amendment should or should not be adopted. Anyone desiring accommodations for 

disabilities related to the hearing, please contact the City Clerk at (208)684-2043 

at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing. Connie J. Olsen, Clerk/Treasurer. 
 

 


